
Yellow Duck group at Forest School 
June 23rd 2015 

Come and 
share our 
adventure! 



Today we made another visit to the Giant’s 
bed. The giant was out again, so we could all 
have great fun playing on it. The bed was 
very high and Harrison showed us how to be 
careful as he peeped over the edge to see 
what was below.   

On our way... 

Solomon, Evelyn and Teigan climbed on the ‘bed’ 
all by themselves. Teigan also found her own way 
to get back down again. 

Back over the stile. You have 
to be good at balancing! 

Forest School, 
Forest School, 
let us in please! 

Walk through 
the Forest and 
keep an eye out 
for the Fire 
Circle. 

We can go on the 
giant’s bed, when he’s 
not there. We could 
hide from him if he 

comes back! 



We had some of our own ideas about 
the purpose of the fire circle. Lucy 
reminded us all that we have to walk 
around the circle because... 

The Fire Circle 

Reuben thought the campfire was for 
Goldilocks to make some porridge. 

We might 
burn ourselves! STOP FIRE! 

We need to keep away  
from the fire circle. 

We sit round 
the ‘fire circle’ 
and collect our 
name badges.  



Damo and Reuben thought the hole looked 
interesting and decided to find out more. 

Exploring... Harry said that 
he was like Iron 
Man and did a 
giant leap over 
the hole. 

Some of us really enjoyed 
feeling the branches, mud 
and leaves. 

Look carefully 
and you can 
find lots of 
interesting 
things. 



Logs... 
Today we tried to see how many 
different ways we could use the 
logs. We all enjoyed balancing and 
climbing. 

Solomon stood on the 
giant log and said...  

I’m the king of 
the castle! 

for resting 

for climbing 

for balancing 



Teddy looked into the rabbit 
hole. 

It looks like a 
smile. 
Reuben 

Holes, holes and more holes! 
We were very, very,VERY 
interested in all the holes that 
we found all over the Forest.  

Some were 
deep. 

It looks like a 
smile. 



Bubbles! 
We had another go at blowing some bubbles. If you 
looked carefully they were full of tiny rainbows 



We decorated our 
leaves with lots of 
different flowers. 
The plastic was 
very sticky! 

Flowers 

Some of us found dandelions and 
there were daisies all over the place! 



We found lots of lost teddies. Where’s Teddy? 

Some of us were really excited 
when we found them. 

Hooray! 



Time for a rest 

We made ourselves comfy and had some snack. 
Hot chocolate and biscuits are perfect after a 
busy time exploring. Teddy and Dexter really 
needed a rest after all their racing up and 
down slopes and finding lots of new pathways 
between the trees. 

We all needed a rest after climbing up onto a 
high tree stump. 



Who knows, but we are 
looking forward to it! 

What new 
adventures 
will next week 
have in store 
for us? 


